
Catanach, David 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Catanach, David 
Tuesday, April 22, 2003 8:28 AM 
Vikki Wilkerson (E-mail) 
Stubblefield, Mike; Rick Foppiano (E-mail) 
Government AB No. 9 

Vikki 

Please be advised that these reports are required to be filed with the Santa Fe and Artesia Offices of the Division pursuant 
to the requirements set forth in 
Division Order No. R-11328. The submission of these reports was a condition under which we allowed Oxy to utilize this 
well for disposal. Any breach of this requirement will place Oxy's authority to inject into this well in jeopardy. 

If you should have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-3466. 

David Catanach 
Engineer 
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April 14, 2003 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

Please read the enclosed letter from Mike Stubblefield asking us to discontinue submitting our 
AOR Monitoring Report to OCD. Do you want to discontinue receiving it as well? If you 
would e-mail me at vikki wilkerson@oxy.com with your request I would appreciate it. 

Thanks for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Vikki Wilkerson 
Administrative Assistant 
Frontier NM RMT 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
505-397-8237 



1943 N. Grimes B -269 

OXY USA WTP LP 505-393-2174 Office 
505-397-2671 Fax 

April 14, 2003 

NMOCD 
David Catanach 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

Please find attached our monthly reporting of data concerning our Government AB # 9 
SWD Conversion. 

We began injecting water on 1/30/01. If you have need of further information please 
contact me at 505-393-2176. 

Sincerely, 

Joon Erickson, Production Coordinator 
Frontier Asset Group 

Attachment 
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NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and 
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

BILL RICHARDSON 
Governor 

Joanna Prukop 
Cabinet Secretary 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

Oil Conservation Division 

4/8/2003 

OXY USA WTP LP 
Att: John Erickson 
1943 N. Grimes B-269 
Hobbs, N.M. 88240 

Re:Government AB #9 SWD Conversion. 
Monthley Report. 

Dear John Erickson, 

Please discontinue submitting your AOR Monitoring Report to O.C.D. 

Data on the Government AB #9 should be reported to O.C.D. using form. 
115 . 

I f l can be of assistance please do not hesitate to contact me at 505-748-1283 or 
E-Mail me at MSTUBBLEFIELfotSTATE.NM.US. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Stubblefield Enviro. Eng. Spec. N.M.O.C.D. 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 


